
Town	
  of	
  Boscawen,	
  NH	
  
Police	
  Committee	
  

	
  
MEETING	
  MINTUTES	
  –	
  Draft	
  
Tuesday,	
  May	
  17,	
  2016	
  

PC	
  FM	
  05.17.16	
  

	
  
	
  
Meeting was called to order at 6:01PM 
 
In attendance: Chief Wyman, Bill Urbach, Bob Tucker, Kevin Sullivan, Lorrie Carey, 
and Barbara Randall 
 
Motion to accept minutes from 4/19/16. Seconded. All in favor. 
 
Chief Wyman’s Updates:  
 Drug related crime has increased, however, the additional coverage due to the 
newest officer has been very helpful. 
 In reference to a property on King Street, the town is currently looking into 
creating an ordinance regarding yard sales to control traffic issues and parking along the 
road. 
 The Department is in the preliminary stages of funding a K9 unit specifically for 
tracking and drug searching. This would be done mainly through grant money. Lorrie 
Carey suggested asking for community interest and support for this project. 
 
With no other business to discuss the meeting was adjourned at 7:02PM. 
 
Next meeting is scheduled for June 21, 2016 at 6:00PM. 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
Barbara Randall 
	
   	
  
	
  
	
  


